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Welcome
As we enter the final half term we wanted to thank you for you 
ongoing support with all aspects of sixth form. We are looking 
forward to welcoming students to our college from across the 
area when we hold our EMS6 Transit ion event on Thursday 6 
July. Prospective students will be given the opportunity to 

attend subject taster sessions, meet the sixth form team and 
view our fantast ic facilit ies. If you require any further details 
please email bscaife@ems.bhcet.org.uk .

Year 13 Leavers’ Liturgy
On Friday 26 May our year 13 students gathered 

together for a final t ime as a year group. We 
listened to readings, prayers and reflected on our 
t ime at EMS6 and where our next steps will take 
us. Year 13 have been an amazing year group 
and we are sure that they will continue to be the 

remarkable young people that they are.

50th Anniversary Celebration

On Saturday 24th June English Martyrs will be celebrat ing 
our 50th anniversary. As a community we have many 
parents who are previous students of our school and it  
would be wonderful to see many of you there. It  is always 
a pleasure to catch up with members of the EMS alumni 

and hear about your careers. More information can be 
found online at 50th Anniversary – English Martyrs (bhcet.org.uk) 
.
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Opportunities

Bev Scaife – bscaife@ems.bhcet.org.uk, 01429 273790

Quick reminder that year 12 students will be on work 
experience from Monday 3rd July unt il Friday 7th July. 
Work experience forms a compulsory part of the year 12 
programme to help students develop employability skills 
and experience working life. This will assist  students when 

it  comes to applying for part t ime employment, 
university and apprent iceships. Students have been 
asked to add their placement details to unifrog so that 
suitable checks can be made.

Year 12 Work Experience Week

Year 12 Open Days

Universit ies across the country are holding their open days across the summer 
term and beyond. This is an ideal t ime for students to gain an understat ing of 
what universit ies offer and visit  cit ies that they may be living in. We strongly 
encourage parents/carers to attend open days along with their child so that you 

can be involved in the decision-making process. To ensure that our students 
have attended at least one open day we are taking students to Newcast le and 
Northumbria Universit ies on Friday 23 June. A letter has been sent to 
parents/carers via the app. 
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